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TO: Joan Angelini, Westbrook Town Clerk 

FROM: Cecilia S. Lester, BOE Recording Clerk 

DATE:   February 12, 2019 

RE: BOE meeting 

 

Please be advised that the Regular BOE meeting and budget workshop of February 12, 2019, is cancelled 

for this evening due to the forecast of inclement weather.  The meeting will be rescheduled to February 

26th at 7:00 p.m.   

The Long Range Planning subcommittee meeting is also cancelled for this evening (2/12/19).  Re-

scheduling to be determined.   

 

 

 

 

  


